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I remember voting in person, showing my voter registration card and my identification 

beforehand.  There were people from each political party there to observe real time.  I 

trusted that system. 

 

I definitely believe vote by mail systems are vulnerable to gross fraud.  There's a 

reason people have to show their identification when doing any number of things in 

our society; why we don't have to show it to vote is very troubling to me. 

 

Vote by mail should only be for those individuals who cannot physically get to the 

voting booths like it was before mail voting was instituted. 

 

Thank you! 


